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Robin Class Newsletter 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

We hope you all have a lovely Christmas! Here is a little taster of what’s coming up in the Robin 
Class when we start 2020. 

The Greatest Explorers 

What will we be learning? 

We will be looking at:   

 What an explorer is and what they do. 

 Why their travels were important. 

 How they travelled, comparing 

transport now and then.  

We will:   

 Locate explorers on a timeline. 

         Describe what the explorers 

achieved.  

      Understand some of the ways that we 

find out about the past.   

 

  

 

 

Snack 

 

 

We will continue to have snack time in 

the mornings so please continue to 

send in 1 snack item every day.  

 

 

 

We try to bake every week so we ask 

for a contribution of £4 per half term to 

go towards ingredients. This would be 

much appreciated.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

PE 
Please could all children have their P.E kits in school. 

Please could we also have a spare set of clothes in school. 



Spring 1 
 

 

Believe, Achieve, Succeed 

Reading 

Thank you to all the parents who 
are supporting your child in their 
quest to becoming a fluent reader. 
Please continue to do this and 
write in their Reading Record 
books.  

 

 
Website 

Have a look around the school 
webpage. This is regularly updated 
and has a vast amount of useful 
information on so please keep 
checking it. 

The website address is 
 

www.moorfieldprimary.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 
 
English 

In English we will continue to 
explore word class and spelling 
rules. We will build on our 
vocabulary and use this in our 
sentences. We will also complete 
lots of fine motor activities to build 
the muscles in our hands.  

 

Maths 

This half term we will be focusing 
on: 

 Place value 

 Times Tables 

 Subtraction 

 Division (sharing) 

 

There are lots of fun and engaging 
Maths games on: 

www.Topmarks.com 

Finally 

 

This term we have continued to improve the grounds of the resource building and we have 
a brilliant new climbing frame.  

We have really enjoyed making hedgehog hotels, playing in our Santa’s Grotto role play 
area and learning about where our food comes from.  

We hope that you have a fantastic Christmas and a happy new year! Thank you for your 
continued support with your child’s learning.  

 

http://www.moorfieldprimary.org.uk/

